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Present: John Davis, Mary Fox, Tim Garrison, Lisa Schuchart, Lisa Gray-Fritz, Lola Haveman, Nancy Bale, Su-A Kim, Mary Blocher
	Agenda Item
	Notes

	




World Languages 







Comprehensive Health




Sea of Stories










Essentials of Comparative Politics

	




Thanks to Lola for addressing the school board at the May 25th meeting. The World Language materials were approved. Lola and the other teachers in the program will produce drafts of amounts that need to be purchased, understanding that budget will guide the decision of how much and which specific resources can be purchased. It will be helpful if the lists are organized by what is “needed” and “wanted”.


Comments received from community in the comment box were read to the IMC. The IMC did not change the recommendation to adopt based on the comments.  


IMC filled out evaluation forms based on request from Peggy Dunbar. It is not a scheduled English adoption year, but Peggy wishes to pursue funding for some copies on her own, and would like the title added to the reading list. IMC voted to approve. 2 members had read the book and thought it was appropriate. No reviews indicated any concerns. Author was involved in political controversy in the 1980s. IMC read a historical summary of this incident during which another title was criticized by some world leaders because of perceived negative portrayal of Islam. Sea of Stories will go to the school board for consideration on June 22nd. 


Lisa Gray-Fritz presented her request for a new book for AP Comparative Governments. The resource she requests is much more user friendly and up to date than the currently used one. It is actually used as a supplement currently. There is currently 1 section and she already has 10 copies, so the cost will be less than $1,000. IMC learned and discussed the content, which revolves around a comparison of a number of countries and the evolution and systems of their political systems. The material causes students to look closely at systems and the pros and cons in an unbiased manner. The committee filled out evaluation forms and voted to approved the text. It will go before the school board for consideration on June 22nd.






